
Welcome to the Kindergarten

Class of 2024-2025!

We are very excited to be the Kindergarten teachers for the upcoming school year.
Kindergarten is a year full of learning, fun and growth! We have lots of activities
planned to learn religion, reading, writing, math, social studies and science. Music
and art are a big part of our day, too. We are lucky to attend weekly specials of
technology, gym, music, art, STEM and library. We enjoy snacks and many brain
breaks throughout the day. We will have lunch in the school cafeteria and recess is
always a favorite part of the day.

We look forward to working together during the upcoming school year. We can’t
wait to witness the many milestones your child will reach as an individual, as well
as those we will reach together as a class. Kindergarten is a year full of growth and
so much fun. Welcome to the Saint Aloysius Kindergarten Team!

Look for more information to come regarding kindergarten individual orientation

and testing which will be held the week of August 19th. We look forward to seeing

you in August. Have a wonderful summer!

Love,

Mrs. Lamperti and Ms. Shrum


